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CUSTOMER NOTICE
Notice No 2. Of 2024
CIPCs inline eXtensible Business Reporting Language (iXBRL) Taxonomy Update

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) has updated its iXBRL
Taxonomy. The update includes all the IFRS Taxonomy releases published by IASB on the
27% of March 2024, such as the replacement of the IFRS 2023 taxonomy elements with

IFRS 2024 taxonomy elements (and corresponding structures)

These updates are applicable to Co-ops, GRAP and IFRS modules.

In addition, the modular entry points have been updated to include the IFRS Sustainability
Disclosure Taxonomy 2024. This is aimed at allowing voluntary early adopters of the
International Sustainability Standards Board's (ISSB) IFRS S1 and IFRS S2 to tag their
sustainability-related financial disclosures prepared applying IFRS Sustainability

Disclosure Standards.

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) is pleased to announce the

release of 2024 taxonomy on the 015 of October 2024.

The 2024 Final Taxonomy is now available on the CIPC Website and can be accessed via
this link (https://www.cipc.co.za/?page id=4400) for use by all stakeholders and members
of the public.

Yours faithfully,

Adv. RW Voller

Commissioner
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